Council Meeting: 3 December 2014 
Motion submitted under Council Procedure Rule 14
NHS
This Council is concerned by reports that Monitor is to investigate Calderdale and Huddersfield NHS Foundation Trust after projections showing that it may end the year £4 million in deficit when it originally planned for a £3 million surplus.
This Council fears that the Trust's financial predicament is symptomatic of the crisis now developing within the NHS throughout the Country.
This Council has no confidence that the Government's recently-announced winter funding allocation will be sufficient to address the range of specific problems already facing the Trust within Calderdale.
This Council therefore calls on the government to release further immediate, emergency funding to enable the local NHS Trust to operate effectively, through the approaching winter, without damage to essential patient care and without recourse to reductions in provision or measures of structural change which could pre-empt full and proper consideration of the “Care Closer to Home” proposals now under development by the Clinic Commissioning Group.
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